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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:53 AM
To: 'CHumphreys@matadorresources.com'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; LucasKamat, Susan, 

EMNRD
Cc: 'karl.tonander@soudermiller.com'; 'GHunt@matadorresources.com'; 

'heather.mcdaniel@soudermiller.com'; 'KPerkins@matadorresources.com'
Subject: 1RF-455 - Rodney Robinson Recycling Facility
Attachments: 1RF-455 Rodney Robinson Recycling Facility.pdf

1RF-455 - Rodney Robinson Recycling Facility 
 
Mr. Cliff Humphreys 
VP of Completions Matador Production Company 
One Lincoln Center 5400 LBJ Freeway Suite 1500  
Dallas, TX 75240  
CHumphreys@matadorresources.com 
 
Mr. Humphreys: 
The Oil Conservation Division has reviewed Matador Production Company’s Application and Form C-147 for the 
proposed Rodney Robinson Recycling Facility. The Application has been assigned OCD Administrative Order number 1RF-
455. The Application is denied because it does not meet the requirements of 19.15.34 NMAC, as detailed in the attached 
letter of denial. 
Regards, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 909-0269 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


